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21/03/2024  12:05:392024/0971/T OBJ Highgate 

Neighbourhood 

Forum

It is difficult to see exactly which tree is being referred to. There is no assessment of its height or age to 

assess its intrinsic merits.

Unfortunately we have not had an opportunity to go and look, but from previous observations and from 

StreetView, it is clear that the stand of trees on this sharp corner provides a significant focal point for the view 

from Millfield Lane.  It is the tall, ‘pointed’  trees, which provide the focus. Replacement planting with a garden 

tree, would change the character of this part of the Conservation Area.

The owner of Apex Lodge has already felled a red cedar, 2022/1096/T and the owner of Haversham Place 

has felled the trees fronting Fitzroy Park.

We object to the felling of another tree in this area.

Louise Lewis

for Highgate Neighbourhood Forum
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